
Blossom!Blossom!

The States 4-H International Exchange
program in New York is in need of  host
families for our Japanese delegates this
summer.

Families can come from anywhere within
New York State. If your family stays at
home, no problem, if your family likes to
take day trips, no problem, sending the
kids to camp, no problem! 

Our Japanese friends are coming to
experience and be immersed in American
Family life and to learn from YOU!

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED!

BECOME A HOST FAMILY

THIS SUMMER!

July 22nd- August 15th, 2024July 22nd- August 15th, 2024

SEE YOUR FAMILY

Requirements to Host:

Host families must have a bed for the
delegate (not necessarily their own room)
and a sibling of the same gender and
within 3 years of age of the delegate you
host.

INTERESTED?
Apply here:
https://www.states4hexchange.org/account/register
Questions? 
Jessica Reid (jar642@cornell.edu)  
Autumn Lavine (aml84@cornell.edu) 

Looking for FamiliesLooking for Families
Across New York State!Across New York State!

https://www.states4hexchange.org/account/register

